
LANAKILA BAPTIST
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
~FEBRUARY 2021 NEWSLETTER~

STUDENT OF THE MONTH ~ DECEMBER

PRE K
Taylor Grace

DECEMBER KINDERGARTEN
Harper Rose Sablay

1st GRADE
Napua Leverett

2nd GRADE
Casen Agustin

3rd GRADE
Madison Martin

4th Grade Chapel ~ January 13 ~ Martha & Mary
Our January Chapel was led by our 4th Grade Class. They showed their technology talents by videoing
the skit prior to chapel time so all our zoom parents could watch. They shared the story of Martha
and Mary and helped us understand both points of view ...as both ladies showed their love for Jesus
in very different ways.
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4th GRADE
Nathania Simbajon

5th GRADE
Miya Rose Lagat

6th GRADE
Railey-Rae Delenia

STUDENTS OF THE QUARTER - 1st QUARTER

PRE K
Sampson Rodrigues

FIRST QUARTER
AWARDS

KINDERGARTEN
Colton Agustin

1st GRADE
Noah Martin

2nd GRADE
Sophia Newton

3rd GRADE
Caroline Labor
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4th GRADE
Mahina Higashi-Pastor

5th GRADE
Nathaniel Simbajon

6th GRADE
Kana'i Manners

FEBRUARY EVENTS

FEBRUARY 3 - 3RD GRADE CHAPEL

FEBRUARY 8-12 - SPIRIT WEEK

FEBRUARY 15 - PRESIDENT'S DAY - NO SCHOOL

FEBRUARY ~ RE-ENROLLMENT MONTH ~ FEBRUARY ~
LBES is excited to begin the process of re-enrolling all our current students. On Jan 29th your
child/children brought home their Re-enrollment Form and the new Tuition & Fees Schedule for 2021-
2022. Please read it carefully, �ll out completely, and take special note of the discount you will receive
if the Enrollment Deposit is in by MARCH 11. As everyone is aware, this year held challenges no one
could anticipate. We give God all the Glory for walking us through this school year thus far and we will
continue to trust Him as we plan for 2021-2022. If you have any questions about the forms, please
call or email the o�ce.

Let's dress up and celebrate! Spirit Week is full of engagement and fun for the students. Each day
begins with a message in chapel and ends with theme appropriate activities.
 

MONDAY - PAJAMA DAY
TUESDAY - DECADE DAY
WEDNESDAY -BOOK DAY

THURSDAY - TOURIST DAY
FRIDAY -YELLOW DAY
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